

UNIT TEST 4

"LET'S TRAVEL"

I. WRITING.

1. Places of the city.

Complete the sentences with the name of the corresponding place.

desert – church – beach – museum – restaurant

- a. You go to a _____ if you want to eat something.
- b. I go to the _____ I summer.
- c. If you want to pray, you can go to the _____.
- d. In the _____ there are many cactuses and camels.
- e. I go to the _____ learn about history.

2. Mood

Choose the correct mood to complete the sentences.

- a. When I watch a horror movie I feel

- b. When I fight with my best friend I feel

- c. When I have nothing to do I feel

- d. When I have a good qualification I feel

3. Numbers and price.

Write the following quantities in words.

- a. 15,22: _____

- b. 60,03: _____

UNIT TEST 4

"LET'S TRAVEL"

II. READING.

1. Let's travel

Read the text and complete the table.

I recently came back from my vacations at a place called Easter Island and now I'm in Scotland, writing this blog from home. At the beginning, I was worried and afraid, because the trip is very long. My family and I flew there by airplane and stayed in a small hotel. We were there for twenty days. Easter Island is a fantastic place. There are very nice and friendly people. There are spectacular beaches and we swam there every day. The weather is usually warm and sunny, but there was one cloudy day. There are palm trees, too. The food is delicious. We ate lots of fruit, vegetables, tuna fish and a few lobsters. We also went to see the mysterious Moais. There were many people celebrating the *Tapati Rapa Nui Festival*. That was lovely! At the end of the trip I was very tired, but I felt very happy and relaxed. I had a great time. I hope to come back soon!



What's the name of the vacations place?

- a) Scotland.
- b) Easter Island.
- c) home.

How the person feels at the beginning?

- a) tired.
- b) happy and relaxed.
- c) worried and afraid.

Where did the family stay?

- a) in a cabin.
- b) in a camping.
- c) in a hotel.

What mysterious thing they went to see?

- a) the Moais.
- b) the beach.
- c) the Tapati Rapa Nui Festival.

UNIT TEST 4

"LET'S TRAVEL"

III. LISTENING.

1. Transportation

Match the audio with the corresponding picture.



A



B



C



D

